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Institute for Global Environmental Strategies         

2108-11, Kamiyamaguchi, 

Hayama, Kanagawa, 240-0115, Japan 

Invitation Letter 

Prof. Xuecao Li 

College of Land Science and Technology 

China Agricultural University 

Beijing, China  

Email: xuecaoli@cau.edu.cn 

Dear Prof. Xuecao Li 

I’m delighted to invite you to visit the Institute for Global Environmental Strategies, our 
Tokyo branch, from April 22nd-24th, 2024. We are happy to provide you with office space 

and use of facilities in our building, as well as access to our Institute’s library systems 

should you need them. During your visit, you will be able to work with us and discuss 

interdisciplinary collaboration on the theme of Global Sustainable Urbanization with my 

colleagues. It will be great for you to participate actively in our research group meetings. 

You are welcome to present your current work in a colloquium. 

Please forward this letter along to your institution, or any others, to confirm our full formal 

invitation for your visit to the Institute for Global Environmental Strategies. I am certain your 

visit would be beneficial for further cooperation between our two institutions.  

Let me know if you have any questions regarding this visit and I look forward to meeting you 

in Japan. 

Best regards, 

Brian A. Johnson 

Institute for Global Environmental Strategies 

Phone: +81-46-855-3700 

Email: johnson@iges.or.jp 
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